VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING
Building Committee

.......................................................................

A Meeting of the Building Committee of the Council of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on
April 1, 2014 at 7:00pm with Committee Chair Les Foote presiding.

Present: Councilmen: Black, Selig, Foote, Walsh, N.Hatgas
Mayor: Procuk
Clerk/Treasurer: Clymer
Service Director: Hatgas
Recreation Dir; Presot
Econ. Development: Perry
Audience: Jen Presot

Councilman Foote called the Building Committee to order to consider some revisions to the Community
Center Hall rental form.

Ed Hatgas had suggested that the age to rent the hall should be raised to age 21 years. The deposit
should be increased to $150.00 for even the ones who ask for the rental fee to be waived the deposit
should still apply because who is to say that just because they get the hall for free that there won't be
damages. The rental payment should be paid a minimum of 10 days prior to the event. We would make
an exception for a resident needing to use the Hall at the last minute for a funeral reception or something

of that nature.

Mr. Hatgas wouldn't think it needs to go into effect till January 2015, but it would be up to council.

Tim Clymer stated that it may need an ordinance. Mayor Procuk mentioned that it would not need to be
an Emergency Ordinance. The hall rentals that have already been turned in for this year would not need
to be changed we would go from this date forward whenever council decides.

The intent of this to protect the Village if there would be a situation.

Councilman Foote asked if anyone objected and feels that these suggestions are reasonable and make
good sense.

Meeting is adjourned.

Les Foote
Building Committee Chairman




